
Infection prevention and control
is at the heart of PFL's work, so
we find it essential to highlight
this global event on October
13th-19th. Our PFL team also
spotlights the incredible role all
healthcare workers play in IPC.
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IDPH can help you continue your
healthcare education journey.
Attend FREE virtual trainings on
over 15 Infection Prevention and
Control (IPC) topics AND earn
CEU/CECs for each training you
attend!!! Go to bit.ly/4auWMfx
for information

Topic of the Month:  Infection Control

Project Firstline in Action

Recently, the PFL team was praised for a training on

Hand Hygiene. Here are a few testimonials from the

session...

“It was very important for everyone to get an update on

handwashing”

“The whole session was very informative”

“Very enjoyable and great demo at the end”

Infection control actions reduce the risk of spreading

germs in healthcare settings and helps keep ourselves

and others safe. Remember to practice proper hand

hygiene, use necessary personal protective equipment,

and properly clean and disinfect surfaces and tools.

Visit the CDC's PFL website for more information. 
Our PFL-Chicago Team is available to answer your IPC
questions, schedule onsite trainings (earn CEU credits),

direct you to free CDC educational materials, and more! If
you see our facilitators at your facility, say hi!

Scan the QR code on our logo to go to our HAN page to
learn more. Or contact us directly at 

projectfirstline@cityofchicago.org

International Infection Prevention Week, 

Free CEUs Opportunity

https://bit.ly/4auWMfx
https://www.cdc.gov/project-firstline/programs/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/infectioncontrol/projectfirstline/healthcare.html
https://www.chicagohan.org/hai/pfl
mailto:projectfirstline@cityofchicago.org

